
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

      

 

 

 

What have we been up to? 
                                                                     

 

Egyptian Day at Castle Museum 

On the first day back to school, all of 

year 4 had a trip to Castle Museum to 

lean about Ancient Egyptian Civilisation. 

Excitedly, they learned about the 

Egyptian culture, which involved making 

amulets (pictured left). Intrigued, they 

also learned about mummification and 

ancient artefacts. The children thought it 

was a great way to start our Topic. 

Can you come in and listen to readers? Please let your child’s 

teacher know if you can! 

Treasure Island 

 

The big question for R.E week before 

Christmas was, ‘Why do Christians 

give presents at Christmas?’ The 

children learned all about what it 

means to be a Christian at Christmas 

time. 

 In the spirit of giving, the children 

from Parks Class donated money to 

charity and bought a homeless person 

a bed on Christmas Day. Well done 

Parks Class. 

 
In the autumn term the children 

created electrical circuits, 

identifying conductors and 

insulators. 

Before the Christmas break the year 4 children performed Treasure 

Island. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

They worked really hard at practising their lines and on the day it all 

came together. Even though the children were nervous, they gave a 

stellar performance. Well done Year 4.  We would like to thank all 

the parents and carers for coming to support them on their big day. 

 

 


